
March 10, 2021 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

  This letter is to inform you that I will be resigning my position as Spanish teacher at River 

Valley High School after the 2020-2021 school year.  

  Thank you for the opportunity to work at River Valley School District this year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Hedges 


